
This has been a big year in the life of Riverside Community Church.  There has been a lot going on and quite a few changes, 
and it’s not just for us either.  There is a lot happening in the world around us as well ranging impacting our families, our 
community, and the world at large.  While some people like change more than others, for all of us there can come a time 
where we can end up disorientated by it all, perhaps even to the point where we aren’t sure what to do in the face of so 
much change.

But not eBut not everything is changing.  God is still the same and will never ever change, and that means that not only can we 
always count on Him, but we can also always count on the commission we have been given as His children.  This September 
we are going to be taking a look at that commission, the mission and vision of God for His people and what that looks like 
at Riverside Community Church. 

It will be a great opportunity to stop, remind ourselves of who God is and what He has for us, and then to move forward 
into the future with the powerful foundation that provides!

Pastor Derrick




